
 

Notice 

dated 25th Nov 2020 

The APJ Abdul Kalam Technological University has informed that the class work of First year B.Tech 

programs to commence on 30/11/2020. A detailed schedule of orientation program is also published by 

university. Students shall join the programs by university through the face book account of KTU. All 

students are advised to attend sessions by University without fail. 

The college has organized an ICE Breaking session  on 27th Nov 2020 at 10am to 12noon. An 

introductory interactive session by Prof Premlet  is also arranged at 2pm- 4pm. All students are 

requested to join both sessions. The emails ids issued by the college (...@cea.ac.in ) to be used for online 

sessions. Students please contact your staff advisors for more details/ email ids  and meeting links. 
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